
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT 
COVID-19 UPDATE – JUNE 1, 2020 
 
Greetings Coldenham Fire District community. 
 
On May 12th,  we resumed normal drill and training activities at the firehouse. 
 
Beginning today June 1st, you will be seeing increased activity at the fire station to include 
official meetings of the District, Department and Auxiliary, and work details. Personnel will 
continue to follow the CDC mask and social distance guidelines. 
 
The firehouse and grounds will continue to remain off limits to the public as well as for public 
functions until further notice. The fire district meeting scheduled for June 8th can be viewed on 
our Facebook Page live.   Event information can be found at:  
https://www.facebook.com/events/705337350226983/   
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Please stay safe. 
 


